
  
 

HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF ALAMEDA 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Housing Authority of the City of Alameda is accepting written comments on its 
proposed Annual Plan and Moving to Work (MTW) Supplement for the fiscal year that 
starts July 1, 2024.  The proposed plan is available for public review through January 
17, 2024 at www.alamedahsg.org/about-us/public-notices/ or a hardcopy can be viewed 
at the Housing Authority of the City of Alameda Office at 701 Atlantic Avenue. 
 
Supporting documents may be viewed at the Housing Authority Office.  
 
The public hearing for this Annual Plan and MTW Supplement will be held during the 
February 2024 Board of Commissioners meeting with an anticipated adoption of the 
plan in March 2024.  
 
Send comments to: 
Sepideh Kiumarsi, Management Analyst 
Housing Authority of the City of Alameda 
701 Atlantic Avenue 
Alameda, CA 94501-2161 

http://www.alamedahsg.org/about-us/public-notices/

